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NOTICE

Dhupguri Girls' College
IQAC Meeting
Date: 10-12-2020

This is to inform all members that an IQAC meeting will be held on the 17th of December,
2020, at 2:30 PM. The agenda for the meeting is as follows:

1. Read and confirmation of the resolution of previous meeting held on 27-11-2019.
2. Approval and Ratification of the IQAC in the Newly Formed GB
o Inclusion of Department Heads
o Inclusion of External Members to the IQAC Body
3. Review of Teaching-Learning Process in Online Mode
4. Updating the House on Online FDP Programmes
5. Miscellaneous

All members are requested to attend the meeting on time.
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RESOLUTION

Dhupguri Girls' College
1QAC Meceting Resolution
Date: 17-12-2020

The IQAC meeting of Dhupguri Girls' College was held on the 17th of December, 2020, at 2:30 PM.
The following resolutions were passed:

—

Read and Confirmation of the Resolution of the Previous Meeting
The resolution of the previous IQAC meeting held on 27-11-2019 was read and confirmed.
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Review of Teaching-Learning Process in Online Mode

The IQAC coordinator discussed the current status of the teaching-learning process in the online
mode following Covid-19 pandemic restrictions. It was unanimously decided and resolved to
review and improve the online teaching methods to enhance the learning experience of the
students. All faculty members were advised to introduce e-learning academic resources and ppts
in their online class delivery. The coordinator also emphasised on maintaining records of class
delivery and attendance by the Faculty.

1. Updating the House on Online FDP Programmes

The coordinator of the IQAC provided an update on the Faculty Development Programmes (FDP)
conducted online by various UGC centres. It was unanimously decided and resolved that faculty

members will be encouraged to participate in these programmes to improve their teaching skills
and stay updated with the latest developments in their fields.
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Miscellaneous
o Organisation of Online Departmental Seminars:

The TIC approached the IQAC to organize seminar (Webinar) under the leadership of different
departments. The house discussed the proposal in detail and come to the conclusion that it is
beneficial to conduct students’ seminar rather than seminars with other academic institutions.
After a great deal of discussion, the house unanimously decided and resolved to organise online

seminars for various departments to facilitate continuous learning and academic engagement
among students and faculty.

The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks to the chair.

Members present:
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